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Marge Schmuckal - Permit application for 122 Lynn Street

From: Marge Schmuckal
To: easternshore@maine.rr.com
Date: 7/23/2013 9:32 AM

Subject: Permit application for 122 Lynn Street 2 0t - | (j— fﬁ— a 27, 17‘_“ C -0 f:') 3

Hi Scott,

I.am in receipt of your permit application to add an 8' x 15' sun room on the single family dwelling at 122 Lynn
Street. 1will need a more accurate plot plan, The setbacks that you have given can not be accurate, For side
setbacks you have given 49' + 36’ (house length) + 8'(deck width) + 18' which adds up to 111". The lot is only 75'
wide, so these figures can not be correct, Please recheck your figures and resubmit an accurate, revised
drawing.

Your permit will be on hold until such time I can determine that the Land Use Zoning Ordinance
requirements are being met.

Thank you,

Marge Schmuckal
Zoning Administrator
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